CITY OF RIVERSIDE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
SITY OF PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2024-2026
RIVERSIDE BIENNIAL BUDGET

Cit)f of Arts & Innovation
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 25, 2024, a public hearing will be held before the

City Council of the City of Riverside on the proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2026 Biennial Budget
and proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2026 Capital Improvement Plan.

The Public Hearing will be held by the City Council on the following date:

DATE: June 25, 2024

TIME: 6:15 p.m., or as soon thereafter as may be heard

LOCATION: Art Pick Council Chamber, 3200 Main Street, Riverside, CA
View live Webcast at www.RiversideCa.gov/Meeting
To listen o the public hearing live and provide comment by
phone, call (951) 826-8686, and follow the prompts to access
your language of preference at 6:15 p.m.

The Proposed Budget documents and accompanying reports are available online at
http://www riversideca.gov/finance/budget.asp. Copies of the proposed Budget
documents and reports may be viewed in the Office of the City Clerk on the Seventh
Floor of City Hall, 3200 Main Street, Riverside, California 92522.

If you have questions or comments concerning the City's Proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2026
Budget, we encourage you to attend the public hearing as specified above. Written
comments must be received prior to the hearing at City Clerk, City Hall, 3200 Main Street,
Riverside, CA 92522, or City_Clerk@riversideca.gov. Comments via the eComment

feature at www.riversideca.gov/meeting may be submitted until 11 a.m. on Tuesday,
June 25, 2024.

DONESIA GAUSE, MMC
City Clerk of the City of Riverside

Dated and Published: June 4, 2024



